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Dear Marianthi Podimati, 

 

It gives us great pleasure, on behalf of the European Geosciences Union (EGU) Hydrological Sciences Division, 

to let you know that you have received an EGU Outstanding student poster (OSP) award for your poster 

presentation "Proposing buffer zones and simple technical solutions for safeguarding river water quality and 

public health". 

There were many fine poster candidates for the Hydrological Sciences Division at the EGU 2012 General 

Assembly in Vienna this year, and you should be particularly proud of the fact that yours was singled out by the 

OSP judges for this Union Assembly Award. 

 

As an OSP laureate: 

(a) Your name, picture, resume and poster (if you choose) will be published on the EGU OSP webpage (see 

http://www.egu.eu/awards-medals/award/union-osp-award.html). 

Please send to executive-secretary@egu.eu: 

(i) your name, (ii) name of your poster, (iii) your picture (300 dpi, jpg), (iv) short resume (see examples on the 

OSP links to 'award winners'), and (v) a pdf of your poster if you are OK with it being  

accessible to the public. 

(b) You will receive a conference fee waiver for the EGU General Assembly 2013. This means that you just 

have to register on-site at the meeting by logging in with your Copernicus ID and Password and print out your 

name badge, without any registration fee. 

(c) You are invited to submit a scientific paper which presents the results discussed in your poster, to one of the 

EGU open access journals (http://www.egu.eu/publications/open-access-journals.html), as an OSP paper, free of 

any service charges. 

(d) During the EGU General Assembly 2013, it is customary to present a certificate to you with the citation as 

part of the Hydrological Sciences business meeting. You will be informed by the EGU Executive Office on 

details about this event several weeks before the conference. 

So that we are sure that you have received this e-mail, could you please send a brief reply "message received"? 

Again, congratulations on this award! 

Best regards, 

 

Gerrit de Rooij 

President of the EGU Hydrological Sciences Division 

 

Theresa Blume 

OSP Coordinator 
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